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--Currently the BOD is fully staffed (21 BOD) but we are aware of three 

openings that will become available in January of 2014.

--There are 3 individuals that have expressed interest in joining the board 

and have submitted resumes (Heath Nace, Jason Angstadt & Donald 

Willams). All three were invited to attend the Rendezvous and the January 

board meeting. All three were also emailed a form for getting the required 

signatures from NWTF members to support their nomination.


